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Please contact Information Governance
Direct line 024 7697 5408
infogov@coventry.gov.uk

01 October 2019

Dear

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: REQ06258

Thank you for your request for information relating to Double Red Lines

Your request and our responses are outlined below:

1. How many miles of road under your jurisdiction currently have double red
lines/are classified as red routes?

We can confirm that we have one red route, which operates on the A4600 for a distance
of approximately 6km, it also extends onto Clifford Bridge Road for approx. 300m.

2. How many miles of road under your jurisdiction had double red lines/been
classified as red routes in September 2018, September 2017, September 2016, and
September 2015?

The extent of the red route has remained the same since its introduction in 2007.

3. Do you currently have any plans to increase or decrease the number of double
red lines on your roads in the foreseeable future? If so, please provide details.

We can confirm that there are no current plans.

4. What penalties do you issue to people who break red route rules?

A penalty charge notice is issued for vehicles observed parked on a red route. The
charge is set at £70.00 reduced to £35.00 if paid within 14 days



5. How many penalties have you issued to people breaking red route rules over the
last five years? Please provide a year-by-year breakdown.

The contravention code for a red route / clearway is the same code 46
The PCN's issued are:

- 2015: 411

- 2016: 483

- 2017: 647

- 2018: 703

- 2019: 592

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further
permission. Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news
reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the
information for any other purpose.

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are
looking for is already published on the Council’'s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt
of our response to your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance





